From: Faisal Ladha

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 8:09 PM

To: Godwin Chan

Cc: Doris Cheng; Planning Richmondhill

Subject: Residential Development on Oneida Crescent

Dear Mr. Chan,

I hope this meets you well.

This is regarding the proposed development across the condominium where I live on on 39 Oneida Crescent, Richmond Hill, ON L4B 0A2.

I understand that some sort of development is expected but am not for four gargantuan towers that are 30+ stories. Not only will this be an eyesore, but with the existing condominiums in the area and barely sufficient road capacity, congestion is almost inevitable.

Equally important is the fact that this development is likely to take multiple years to complete leading to noise, dust and detours for residents.

Please do let me know how I can more formally veto this development so that I may communicate to fellow residents who are equally concerned about this.

Thank you and fine regards,

Faisal Ladha